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EDB Committee

From: Ashlie McGuire <amcsuperstar@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 28, 2019 9:21 PM
To: EDB Committee
Subject: Testimony for Wailuku Civic Hub

I am submitting my official disapproval and opposition to the Wailuku Redevelopment 
Project and Wailuku Civic Center! I believe it will damage existing small businesses and 
gentrify Maui in a way we just don’t want or need! I am against the over development of our 
beautiful island, especially any damage to existing businesses and historic 
sites/businesses. Wailuku is a special place and we don’t need to ruin it with over 
development and businesses that only benefit tourism.  
Aloha, Ashlie McGuire  
 
Sent from my iPhone 


